
 

   

With Sympathy 

 

 

 

In accordance with Level 5 

Covid Restrictions, the Parish 

Office,  

Árus Lorcáin is now closed 
 

 

Many thanks to all the generous volunteers who 
helped with the organising and distribution of our 
November letter to every home in the parish. 
 

November Altar list of the dead may be returned as soon as 
possible to the shrine box at Our Lady’s Altar or through the 
post box of either Fr Padraig or Fr. David. 
 

Why not join us via the parish 
webcam at 8:00PM every Monday and 
Friday night for “A Thought At The 
End Of The Day”. 

Or 
Join us for Holy Hour, led by Fr. 
David or Fr. Padraig at 3:00PM each 
Friday, also on the webcam. 
 
 

The annual November Mass for loved ones who have died in 
the past year will take place on Saturday 28th November at 
6:30 PM. A letter of invitation to join from home, will be 
issued shortly. 
 
 

Saturday 14th Nov. is the feast day of 
St. Laurence O’ Toole, Patron Saint of 
our Diocese. 
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